
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stoneybrook Public School invites you to join us at our 
(FDK and Primary Grades) 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

Thursday, October 25, 2018 
Gym Doors open at 5:45pm Movie begins at 6:15pm sharp 

Tickets, drinks and treats on sale through Cashonline   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a family movie night—All children must be accompanied by an adult (No phones through the movie) 


